
$2,650,000 - 2616 Via Campesina, Palos Verdes Estates
MLS® #PV24079495

$2,650,000
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 2,128 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

Malaga Cove, Palos Verdes Estates, CA

Embrace the History of Palos Verdes Estate in
this charming 1924 Old Spanish home, noted
as building Permit #1. Nestled on a tree lined
street in Malaga Cove and offering a peek of
ocean views, the home exudes timeless charm
and character, reminiscent of a bygone era.
The architecture reflects the Old Spanish style
with white washed stucco, terracotta-tiled roof
and exterior stone work. Inside, you step into a
warm and inviting atmosphere with a fusion of
modern living and rustic design features.
Accented with wood beams and a stone
fireplace the living room is perfect for
entertaining. The kitchen is a chef's haven with
a blend of a stunning remodeled design that
captures an old world charm. Extending off the
kitchen is cozy family room with fireplace and
high wooden beamed ceilings. The bedroom
wing features 2 spacious bedrooms and a
remodeled bathroom. The Primary suite is a
quaint retreat and offers an ocean and
pastoral view along with a wonderfully
designed walk in closet and remodeled
bathroom. Outside, the meandering grounds
offer hidden alcoves and patios for a relaxing
outdoor experience. In every corner of the
enchanting Old Spanish style home, a sense
of history and tranquility permeates the air,
inviting residents to embrace the timeless
beauty of Palos Verdes Estates.

Built in 1924

Additional Information



City Palos Verdes Estates

County Los Angeles

Zip 90274

MLS® # PV24079495

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2

Square Ft 2,128

Lot Size 0.13

Neighborhood PALOS VERDES PENINSULA (90274)

Garages 1
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